Consolidated Skeena Mines Litd. NPL. 301151

Mal- chal

Box 1179,
Merritt, B. C.

22 October 1968.

ilre W. M. Sharp, P. Eng.,
Consulting Geological Engineer,
#1 425 Howe St.,

Vancouver 1, 5. C.

Dear Bill,

I was finally able to get a meeting with Roger Caven.
Liaison with Roger is difficult at best, but recently it has
been almost impossible. There has been little communication
since the start of the Toe Group survey.

Roger has no sections started, but one indicated anomaly
seems to occupy the area of our E - W trend of Skarn, pyrite,
cpy. on 26N/48W. : '

The proposed staking and grid extension on the West of
the Toe Group will commence tomorrow. The I.P. will be
finished to 48W tomorrow, so it means this extension area
cannot be surveyed at this time.

Roger has requested delivery of the llal-Chal Reports by
3 November. These will be required for filing by Nov. 7th, latest.
If these come to your office, or in some manner, would you please
see that cpoles of invoices paid are enclosed to substantiate
the value of the survey to be claimed.

lluch of the area over the hial-Chal Bast anomaly is covered
with deep overburden. This may be the cause of the lack of
Geochemical correspondence. OQur deep sampling over the area
may nop have penetrated enough for results. However, samples
W-9-68 to 17-68 were in an area of bedrock outcrops.

Fabian Forgeron's report was encouraging that the sampling
and anomalies were sustantiated some. All areas of interest
require further detail sampling. There is apparently some
good 1. P. response in the area of the intrusive found at
385/4QW, also. I did not get much info from Roger, but will
try to get more on this for you later.

All for now,

Best rgards,

c

e }.‘10 Ao iviCGOfligle- th.l:L Eo \l'ihite-



